
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)
Update - Pleasant View Outbreak
March 30, 2020

Dear Valued Team Member,

As you know, a Skilled Nursing Facility in Mount Airy, Maryland experienced a
COVID-19 outbreak over the weekend.
 
I wanted to follow up and let you know of the immediate action we took to assure the
safety of team members and residents: 
 

As soon as we learned about the situation at Pleasant View on Saturday
night, we sent a text message to both CLV and LVMG team members asking
them to self-report if they are also employed at Pleasant View.

 
We contacted the staffing resources/agencies we utilize to identify any staff
that has worked at Pleasant View.

 
We contacted Vendors that we share with Pleasant View.

 
We have been in continuous communication with local and national PPE
suppliers to develop ample levels of PPE.

 
We strengthened our screening requirements. Now, all vendors and medically
essential visitors must apply their own face masks in order to pass through
screening.

 
Thank You for all you are doing! Please – take care and stay well!   

Thank you,

Jeff Branch
President and CEO
Lutheran Social Ministries of Maryland


